	[image: image15.jpg]o3
@





	

	2018 CASNR E-NEWSLETTER
VOLUME 13, ISSUE 10
	[image: image2.jpg]Thankstoa
$402,668 grant,
CASNR researchers
are setto examine the
factors that diive Scaled
Quailhabitat selection,
from temperature and
humidity factors to
Vegetative ground cover.







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

CASNR sets enrollment record; Class boosted by across-the-board growth
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CASNR continued its record-setting student enrollment pace, with 2,497 students signing up for classes in the fall semester. That includes 2,075 undergraduates and 422 graduate students; an increase of 194 students over last year’s CASNR numbers. "Research over the last several years shows that jobs available in the agricultural, food and natural resource sectors outpace the number of college graduates," said CASNR Dean William Brown. 

RESEARCH + INNOVATION

AFS researchers earn pair of grants from National Institutes of Health
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AFS’s Alexandra Protopopova and Nathaniel Hall were recently awarded grants from the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development, a part of the National Institutes of Health. It is the first time on record any member of the department has received an NIH grant, which could potentially top $392,000 depending on renewals and budget increases.

ENGAGEMENT/OUTREACH
'Between Earth and Sky' film receives Lone Star Emmy Award nomination
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Between Earth and Sky - Climate Change on the Last Frontier, a ground-breaking film produced by CASNR’s David Weindorf, has been nominated for a Regional Emmy Award from the National Academy of Television Arts & Sciences – Lone Star Chapter. The awards show will be held Nov. 10 in Houston. The documentary explores global climate change through soil science, using footage of the Alaskan wilderness and coastline.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 
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	With the support of a new grant from the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department and the Pittman-Robertson Federal Aid in Wildlife Restoration Act, Natural Resources Management Assistant professor Blake Grisham, Burnett Foundation Endowed Professor of Quail Ecology Brad Dabbert, and other researchers will examine the factors that drive Scaled Quail habitat selection. Over the next three years, the research team will capture Scaled Quail and fit them with GPS transmitters that will track their movements, giving researchers a good idea of the types of land the birds prefer. "This is a whole new foray into the world of quail, and one of the lesser-appreciated ones," Grisham said. "But we are trying to find out what are those underlying mechanisms are." >> more
GALLERY: Annual Homecoming Breakfast spotlights growth, innovation
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In a break from a rainy autumn week, friends and alumni from across the Texas Tech campus and region gathered together on Oct. 20 for CASNR’s 57th Annual Homecoming Breakfast. Hosted in student union’s Red Raider Ballroom, the event drew more than 250 participants. Among the morning's speakers were CASNR Dean William Brown, as well as Texas Tech President Lawrence Schovanec.

Agricultural Council: Edrington named September 'Matador of the Month'
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Julia Edrington, a senior animal science major from College Station, was named CASNR’s September 'Matador of the Month. Representing Sigma Alpha on the Ag council, she said the group has helped her build new friendships and given her the opportunity to give back to CASNR, as well as the Lubbock community. After graduation, Edrington hopes to attend a school of veterinary medicine.

Agricultural communications graduate students claim two national awards
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Two graduate students with Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communications recently garnered national awards from the Association for Communication Excellence. Ariana Bigham, a native of Prescott, Arizona, received the 2018 Outstanding Master's Thesis Award, and Laura Gorham Fischer won the 2018 Outstanding Dissertation Award.

AFS Meat Judging Team picks up first win of fall season at Eastern National
[image: image9.jpg]


The Meat Judging Team earned its first victory of the fall season on Sept. 29 by outdistancing Colorado State at the American Meat Science Association Eastern National Intercollegiate Meat Judging Contest in Wyalusing, Pennsylvania.

"I’m extremely proud of the unselfishness, hard work and pursuit of excellence shown by these students," said coach and AFS professor Mark Miller.

Human health outcomes key to Equine-Assisted Counseling & Wellness Lab
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Katy Schroeder, an assistant professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, is using equine-assisted mental health programs to help clients of all ages in the Lubbock community overcome a broad spectrum of mental health issues including anxiety, depression, and posttraumatic stress. She is director of the Equine-Assisted Counseling and Wellness Lab at the Therapeutic Riding Teaching and Research Arena. 

Capitol Idea: CASNR interns spend fall learning the ropes in Washington
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Three students from CASNR are spending their fall semester working as interns in the nation's capital. Running from September through December, the college's congressional intern program affords selected students an opportunity to experience first-hand the government's day-to-day operations. Participants this fall include Dylan Davidson, Glenn Green and Preston Lawrence. 

CASNR's Ambassadors for Agriculture offering hats in black, red and khaki
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CASNR is set to dress you for success, or at minimum make it clear that you're easily more identifiable with the college. Officials with the Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center say the $15 baseball-style caps, which come in black, red or khaki and also highlight a Masked Rider logo, are being offered by the Ambassadors for Agriculture as a fundraiser. They may be purchased in CASNR’s student success center. 

Parents, riders featured in new Texas Tech Therapeutic Riding Center video
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The Therapeutic Riding Center is in the spotlight this month with the release of a new promotional video for the fall semester. The nine-minute program features parents of clients using the facility, along with views of horse-back sessions at the Texas Tech Equestrian Center arena. The program is led by Heidi Brady, a professor with Tech's Department of Animal and Food Sciences. 
AAEC’s Stephen May featured in Government Internship Student Spotlight Q&A
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Name: Stephen May; Office: U.S. House Committee on Agriculture; Semester: Summer 2018; Major: Agriculture and Applied Economics; Classification: Senior; Hometown: Sweetwater, Texas. “My experiences in D.C. let me have the best summer of my life,” May said. “Learning how to quickly adapt and soaking up information are just a few of the things that made this experience one I will always remember.”
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